
The Urban Redevelopment
Authority of Pittsburgh (URA)

will receive bids from qualified
contractors for remediation,

and site grading of the
Swisshelm Park Solar

Remediation project site,
located in the 14th ward of

the City of Pittsburgh in
Allegheny County,

Pennsylvania, between
interstate 376 (Parkway East)
and Monongahela River, and
all work incidental thereto
required to complete the

Swisshelm Park Solar
Remediation.
• Issue Date

Monday, September 30, 2024,
2:00 p.m.

• Due Date
Friday, November 8, 2024,

2:00 p.m.
• There will be a pre-bid
meeting on site for the

construction contract Tuesday
October 15th, 2:00PM-3:00PM
All  interested  parties  can
reach  out  to  Jack  Decker
jdecker@ura.org for more
information  on  the
pre-proposal/pre-bid
meetings.   Bids  will  be
accepted  no  later  than
2:00 PM prevailing time on
Friday, November 8,  2024.
Bids will  only be accepted
through  Ion  Wave
Technology  (IWT)
https://ura.ionwave.net
/Login.aspx


